ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

Dear Parents and Students, Date : 21/09/2024

Our school — St. Paul’s Sr. Sec. School, Pali is designated as an
examination centre for conducting Common Eligibility Test (Graduation

Level) 2024 organized by Rajasthan Staff selection Board, Jaipur in two
shifts on 27th & 28th September 2024 and due to the examination
centre, the school will remain closed for all the students on 27th & 2gth

September 2024.

Therefore, the school examination which was scheduled on 27th
September 2024 will now be held on 2d October 2024 (Wednesday)

and students will have a holiday cum preparation leave on 27th

September 2024. Apart from 27th September 2024, all other exam and

the examination to be held on 30th September 2024 will remain the

same/ as usual for all the classes.
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